
 

Answering Reviewers: 

 

We really appreciate all of the four Reviewers. We agree with the reviewers and revise 

this paper as following: 

Firstly, some grammar mistakes have been corrected and the language has been 

polished again by the Editage Company. 

Secondly, we modified the illustrations legends and changed the color of the arrows in 

the Fig 2. Accordingly, the legends of Figure 2 were also revised. 

 

We hope that you will find this paper is now suitable for accept and publish in World 

Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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